

City of Tacoma Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries

Ronald Malm, Chair Richard Wilkinson, Vice Chair Dianne Conway Randy Droppert Shari Barrera Julianna Yust Pandora Schaal

TO:

Mayor Victoria Woodards and members of the Tacoma City Council

FROM:

Richard Wilkinson, Commission Vice Chair

DATE:

August 28, 2018

SUBJECT:

2019 Elected Official Salaries

The Citizen Commission on Elected Salaries confirms the salaries of the Mayor and Councilmembers will remain unchanged in 2019. The decision was unanimous of the quorum of members present at our regular meeting of August 6, 2018.

Sincerely,

Richard Wilkinson

Commission Vice Chair

on behalf of the Commission

Victo



The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact the City Clerk's Office at (253) 591-5505. TTY or speech to speech users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.